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October 25, 2022 
 
 
Re:  Notice of Intent to Award – 2022 Waterline Replacement Project 
 
 
Dear Proposer:  
 
This is the Notice of Intent to Award required to be posted on the City’s 
website pursuant to OAR 137-049-0395(1).  
 
The City of Sherwood received five (5) responsive bids for the 2022 
Waterline Replacement Project on October 24, 2022. The lowest 
responsible bidder is Tapani, Inc.  
 
City staff will recommend awarding a purchase order to Tapani, Inc. for the  
2022 Waterline Replacement Project. 
 
If you wish to protest the City’s Intent to Award, you must do so within seven 
(7) days after the date of the issuance of this notice. The protest must follow 
the process set forth in OAR 137-049-450(4). Any protest not so complying, 
will not be considered by the City. Protests must be directed to:  
 
Rich Sattler, Utility Manager 
City of Sherwood – Public Works Department  
15527 SW Willamette St.  
Sherwood, OR 97140  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rich Sattler at (503) 925-2319 or 
sattlerr@sherwoodoregon.gov.     
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